
FMTA General Membership Meeting 
Bear Valley Baptist Church  
February 18, 2015 
 
Kathy Hammer, president, called the meeting to order at 9:30 AM.  Cheryl Evans was appointed 
secretary pro tem. 
 
The treasurer’s report and the January minutes will be approved in April. 
 
Carrie Christensen, Achievement Day Chairman, announced that there are only 113 students and 16 
participating teachers registered this year.  There was discussion about the declining participation 
in our events, and the possibility that the March date could be a contributing factor.  The Board can 
consider this next year in scheduling. 
 
Sightreading materials for Achievement Day have been prepared.  This will free teachers from 
having to collect sightreading materials, and send them with students. 
 
Carrie informed participating teachers that all ear training will be scheduled during the morning. 
 
Kathy Hammer asked the committee in charge of the 40th anniversary celebration, chaired by April 
Larsen, to develop a proposed budget.  The celebration will be in the fall. 
 
Laura Rogers asked members to check out the FMTA Facebook page.  She will be posting fun and 
informational teaching tips. 
 
Cheryl Evans 
Secretary pro tem 
 
 
 


